
From: Daniel West [dwest@dfpplanning.com.au] 
Sent: Tuesday, 3 March 2015 2:01:44 PM 
To: Pittwater Council 
Subject: Planning Proposal PP0001/14 - Submission Dear Kelly,  Please find attached a submission in regard to Planning Proposal PP0001/14.  Should you have any queries or wish to discuss please contact either myself or Robert Player.  Regards Daniel West | Principal Planner d:    02 9473 4910   |    m:  0410 005 625 e:    dwest@dfpplanning.com.au       _____________________________________________________________________  This e-mail has been scanned for viruses by MCI's Internet Managed  Scanning Services - powered by MessageLabs. For further information  visit http://www.mci.com The linked image cannot be displayed.  The file may have been moved, renamed, or deleted. Verify that the link points to the correct file and location.


